
 
                                                   

                                                                                   
   

                   17th December 2014  
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
From 1 January 2015, schools across England are legally required to ensure milk is made 
available during the school day to all pupils who want it. For children aged five and over, we 
must make milk available free of charge if children are entitled to free school meals. This is 
because milk is an important part of children’s diets.  
 
Here at Brookfield Junior School, we are already operating a ‘Cool Milk’ scheme where 
189ml cartons of semi-skimmed milk are delivered throughout the week for children to drink 
at break time in addition to serving milk for all children eating school dinners. Any child 
currently receiving milk at break time must pay for their milk through an online account 
directly with ‘Cool Milk.’ 
 
As your child receives free school meals you are now eligible for free milk for your 
child at break time. 
 
Your child does not have to eat a school meal each day for you to claim their free milk on 
this scheme.  
 
Should you no longer be eligible for Free School Meals then in order to continue receiving 
milk for your child you will have to register and pay ‘Cool Milk’ directly. 
 
Please complete the reply slip below and return as soon as possible if you would like your 
child to start receiving free milk. Without this reply slip completed we will be unable to start 
to provide your child with milk at break time. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

K.Down  
 

Mrs K Down 
Deputy Head Teacher 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Mrs Down ~ ‘Cool Milk’ for children eligible for FSM 
 
Child’s Name: …………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Class: …………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

□ Yes I would like my child to start receiving a free carton of ‘Cool Milk’ at break time 

 
 
Signed Parent/Carer ………………………………… ………………………………… 

BROOKFIELD JUNIOR SCHOOL 
‘COOL MILK’ SCHEME 


